
Good Sunday Evening Pelicans!   

 

This week on Tuesday we kick off our cookie dough fundraiser!  

We hope the car loop families enjoyed the sample cookies passed 

out last week.  All the samples were delicious, trust me!  It’s a very 

quick fundraiser with the final orders turned in by February 10th so 

start selling your 10 buckets to go on a free field trip to the Tampa 

Bay Bucaneers stadium for the day!  

 

 Tuesday night is our McPelican Night from 5 to 7pm and this 

includes the drive through too, just be sure they know you are a 

Gulfside Pelican so we get credit for our PTO.    

 

Math camp is finished for the year so parents do not send your 

children early.  Thank you to all students who came and 

congratulations to Emma and Abigail who won tablets for their 

participation!   

 

Lastly, families we need your help!  Attendance is very important 

for learning and this includes arriving to school on time.  We need 

students dropped off in the car loop from 9:10 to 9:30.  The gates 

will close promptly at 9:40 and you need to remember that 

breakfast is over at 9:40.  If your child needs to eat then they 

should arrive around 9:20 when the cafeteria opens.  Back gate 

families we also need you to make sure your children are not 

arriving too early as there is not supervision at the back gate before 

9:15.  If students are arriving early and getting into trouble then 

consequences will be given.  We also have the YMCA program, 

which has added a tutoring component for students who could 

benefit from having assistance with homework or schoolwork.  

This could be at a discounted price if your child qualifies so just 

speak with your child’s teacher after you take a look at their report 

card that went home on Friday.   

 

Thanks for your support and wishing everyone an amazing week.   


